
Adult Education
Sundays at 9:00 a.m.

Standing on the Shoulders of Heroes (FHA)

In recognition of Memorial Day, join us for stories about those

who have proudly served our nation and their families. Led by

Tom Pappas.

Westminster Bible Class (Parlor)

“Jesus’ Teaching on the Law” (Matthew 15:1-11, 15-20). Led by

Ernie Hines.

Book of Acts (Monday, 11:00 a.m. - Lounge)

NO CLASS this week. Class resumes June 9.

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast (Tuesday, 6:45 a.m. - Parlor)

Bible Study led by Rev. Jen Strickland.

Are you interested in WPC’s building and grounds?

Our Building & Grounds Committee is looking for new members!

If interested, contact Cheryl at 402-475-6702. 

What is our Westminster Foundation? Part XII

Another strategic Foundation Endowment, as identified by the

 

Westminster Presbyterian Church
2110 Sheridan Blvd.  Lincoln, NE 68502
Phone 402-475-6702  Fax 402-475-3148

  Senior Pastor Rev. Dr. Andrew L. McDonald . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . x 110
  Associate Pastor Rev. Jennifer Strickland . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . x 116
  Parish Associate Rev. Ellen Davis . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . x 117
  Business Administrator Cheryl Rennick . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . x 105
  Director of Fine Arts Boyd Bacon . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . x 111
  Associate Director of Fine Arts Dr. Masako Nakamura . . . . . . . . . . . . . x 111
  Director of Children’s Ministries Betsy Guyer . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . x 107
  Middle School Youth Director Devon Nelson
  High School Youth Director Maria Niechwiadowicz
  Youth Communications Coordinator Rachel Pickard . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . x 104
  Preschool Director Suzanne Schneider . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . x 103
  Administrative Secretary Marge Tomlinson . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . x 102
  Communications Coordinator Kalee Olson . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . x 101
  Custodians/Maintenance Richard Gruenemeyer, Lyudmila Fomina, 

Mehmedalija Plicanic, Ryan McClain

***This Sunday’s worship will be televised on digital Channel 71.13

at 12:30 p.m. Thursday and 1 p.m. Saturday.

Listen to the current week’s sermon on KFOR (1240 AM) Sundays at 10 a.m.

Serving Today:

Ushers: Maranda Franke, Lyle Hamilton, Karla Jensen, Brian Lammers,

Jeff Pearson, Chris Whitehead, Mark Whitehead, Diana Wild

Greeters: Cyndy Maddux and Rachel Pultz

Hosts: Jane Allman and Van & Georgia Duling

Acolytes: Ellie Nelson and Graham Peterson

LIKE us on Facebook: Lincoln Westminster Presbyterian Church

JOIN our FB Group: Lincoln Westminster Presbyterian Church

May 18, 2014

Special Music Fest Performance

Join us today as all Westminster musicians praise God as one

voice! Performing groups include Cherub Choir, Alleluia!

Amen!, Jr. String Ensemble, and Westminster Brass, Carillon

and Choir.

We’ll also celebrate our Confirmands at 10:30 a.m. worship.

Congratulations to Clara Walstad, Thea Kerns, Griffin

Schainost and Tyler Hoham!

     “I am the vine, 

you are the branches....”



Save the Date
Upcoming Events at Westminster

For a full list of Westminster activities visit

our website www.westminsterlincoln.org.

Be a Fan of Seniors (Thursday, May 22 at 4:00 p.m.)

The Coalition of Older Adults Health Promotion invites you to its

“Fan Drive” May 22 from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. The drive is a great

opportunity to help keep our Lincoln seniors cool during the

warm Summer months. If you’d like to donate a fan, drop-offs

can be made at Lincoln Neighborhood Pharmacy, 6811 O Street.

Music Fest (Next Sunday at 10:30 a.m. worship)

Join us for this special occasion when all Westminster musicians

Summer Sunday School (Begins Sunday, June 1)

Beginning Sunday, June 1, children in Kindergarten of Eden will

learn with “Jelly Telly,” a new kids ministry from Veggie Tales

creator Phil Vischer. Children in Faith Village will enjoy another

video series by the same creator titled, “Buck Denver asks...

What’s in the Bible?” For more information, contact Betsy at

402-475-6702.

Kris and Betsy Cycle for Nebraska Tour de Cure!

Our own Kris Anderzhon and Betsy Guyer will be riding in this

year’s Nebraska Tour de Cure bicycle ride to benefit the

American Diabetes Association! This 50-mile ride takes place

May 31, and both riders have pledged to raise $200. Let’s help

them reach this goal! Donations will be collected following

worship and can also be made in the Garden Room. 

Other News

Cook-and-Carry Volunteers Needed

This wonderful group prepares and delivers meals for those who

are temporarily unable to cook for themselves and their families

because of a health issue. Commitment is likely only two or

three times a year. If you feel called to serve this mission, please

contact Dorrie Gage (dorriegage@hotmail.com) or Faye Moulton

(fgmoulton@gmail.com).

Donations Needed for VBS!

Workshop of Wonders is only one month away, and we’re

putting together the final touches! If you’d like to help out, we’re

in need of new wooden spoons, as well as clean cans from

canned food. Donations tubs will be located near the East entry.

It's an Exciting Month for Westminster Youth!

• Confirmation Luncheon (TODAY @ 10:30 a.m.)

Confirmands and their families are invited to join us for a special

luncheon following confirmation at 10:30 a.m. worship. Please

RSVP to Rachel at the church office.

• End-of-Year Party (May 18 @ 6:00 p.m.)

All middle and high school youth are invited to join us at Holmes

Lake to close out the 2013-14 school year!

• Graduation Breakfast (May 25 @ 9:00 a.m.)

Graduating seniors and their families are welcome to join us for

Graduation Breakfast! Please RSVP to Rachel at the church

office.

Graduating from College?

We’d like to recognize you during May 25 worship service!

Whether you’re graduating this Spring or Summer, please email

your name, college or university and degree to Kalee at

kalee@westminsterlincoln.org.

WOW!
“Put more Spirit in your week!”

Join us weekly for Westminster on Wednesdays, where you

will find great meals, education, music and more!

WOW Goes on Summer Break!
Remember that THIS Wednesday, May 21, will be our final WOW

for the 2013-14 School Year. We'll be starting off the Summer

with some fun celebrations in addition to our regularly

scheduled activities.

 

Children's Choir Party (6:30 p.m.)

Come celebrate the wonderful ministry of Cherub Choir and

Alleluia! Amen! Fun games, treats and songs.

 

Mayhem II: WOW XL Party (6:30 p.m.)

Current XL-ers and outgoing 5th graders are invited to join us for

snacks, wet and messy parking lot games, group chaos and an

all-around great time!

Regularly scheduled activities and rehearsals include:  

• 5:00 p.m. Youth Bells

• 5:45 p.m. WOW Dinner

• 6:30 p.m. Tai Chi, Westminster Carillon, Knit N Sit

• 7:30 p.m. Westminster Choir

Dinner is served from 5:45 to 6:30 p.m. in Cole Hall. 

This week’s menu: Pizza, salad, fruit and dessert. $3/children,

$5/adults, $15 max/family

Have a great Summer!
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